
 
Roadway Construction 
 
Starting July 26 the Contractor will begin final grading for the roadway. There 
will be no parking allowed during working hours on any of the streets under 
construction from 7/26 until the road is paved with asphalt. It is critical to the 
project schedule that you do not park on the streets under construction, and 
because of this, vehicles may be towed to another location in order to keep the 
project on schedule.  
 
If you have questions on where you are allowed to park please don’t hesitate to 
contact the construction inspector at the phone number provided.  

 
Roadway Paving 
 
During paving you will notice a dramatic increase in dump truck traffic 
throughout the area. Please take this into account when you are driving and 
expected delays. 
 
There isn’t a curing period for the asphalt so it is safe to drive on once the 
Contractor has moved on and the rolling equipment are no longer compacting 
the asphalt.  
 

Turf Restoration 
 
Soon after paving, new sod will be installed on the disturbed soil throughout 
the project. The Contractor is required to water the sod for the first 30 days, 
after that it is up to the property owner to water and maintain. For the best 
long term health of the new grass, we recommend that you do not cut it for 
the first 14 days. When it is time to mow you should keep the deck high and 
leave the new sod long until it has had time to fully establish roots. 

  
Project Website 
 
These newsletters will be posted online and can be found on the City’s 
website at:  

        www.discoverosseo.com/street-project 
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Have a Question? 

Throughout the project our 
team will keep you updated 
with these periodic 
newsletters and door 
hangers. If you have 
questions that are not 
answered here, we invite you 
to reach out to us using the 
contact information provided 
below.  


